
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 3/23/2012 6:59:33 PM
To: julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov);

'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Sample/testing letter

Julie/Michelle, do you have handy the letter you last sent PG&E on the procedure for 
removing, handling, and transporting samples for testing. I have a 7/15/11 letter from Julie 
I thought during our meeting today, you mentioned a Fall letter also.

I will try to get a standardized report and test results that are finalized to you late next week, 
and a process to give you regular updates.

Thanks and have a great weekend,

Jane

SB GT&S 0068686
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